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Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant

1717 Wakonade Dr. East
Welch, Minnesota 55089

April 22,1996 Generic Letter 93-04

4

U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

PRAIRIE ISLAND NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
Docket Nos. 50-282 License Nos. DPR-42 |

50-306 DPR-60
.I

Implementation of Commitments Related to Generic Letter 93-04,
" Rod Control System Failure and Withdrawal of Rod Cluster |

Control Assemblies"(TAC Nos. M86860 and 86861)

In response to Generic Letter 93-04, " Rod Control System Failure and Withdrawal of
Rod Cluster Control Assemblies", we had committed to implement a current order
timing modification at the next scheduled refueling outage of each unit following receipt
of the official technical bulletin from Westinghouse. The purpose of this letter is to
provide you with the status of the commitment.

The Unit 2 modification was complete in June 1995. The Unit 1 modification was
completed during the refueling outage that ended in March 1996. We continue to
perform current order timing surveillance testing per our commitment.

In this letter we have made no new Nuclear Regulatory Commission commitments.

Please contact Jack Leveille (612-388-1121, Ext. 4662) if you have any questions
related to this letter.
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Michael D Wadley
Plant Manager
Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant
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c: Regional Administrator - Region Ill, NRC
Senior Resident inspector, NRC
NRR Project Manager, NRC
J E Silberg
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